## PLAYGROUND CHALLENGE



Singleton C.E. Primary School

May 2018

Dear Parent/Guardian,

On Friday 8<sup>th</sup> June, our school will be hosting our first ever Soccer Aid for Unicef Playground Challenge and we very much hope that you will join us in supporting this active, fun and educational event. It is a great opportunity for our pupils to learn about and raise money for children in other parts of the world.

## What is it?

The Soccer Aid Playground Challenge will encourage pupils to kick, bounce or carry a football around an obstacle course they have designed in the school playground, whilst wearing their favourite football or sports kit (or clothes in the colour of their favourite football team)

## How can you help?

In return for a small donation of £2 your child will join the rest of the school (including staff!) in the Soccer Aid Playground Challenge to help Unicef's vital work for children in danger. To top it all off, the UK government will match every £1 our school raises.

## Why are we doing it?

By taking part in this important event, we can help Unicef provide life-saving food and vaccines, as well as life-changing education and support for children around the world.

To find out more about Unicef's work for children in danger, visit unicef.org.uk

Thank you so much for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Christopher Todd, Headteacher



The UK government will **double every £1** your school raises

